
A WORD ABOUT HUDSON YARDS SURGERY CENTER CHARGES 

Our center and attending physicians participate in most insurance plans. Therefore, provided you 
have met any deductibles or coinsurance, your surgery should be covered. However, Hudson 
Yards Surgery Center, LLC. does bill separately from your doctor, just like a hospital does.  
Many insurance plans, including Medicare, cover 80% of the “reasonable and customary” 
charges for your procedure. If you have any secondary insurance you wish us to bill, please 
notify your surgeon’s office prior to your surgery.  

Hudson Yards Surgery Center, LLC. complies with the requirements of providers and bills the 
patient for the balance due after insurance payments. (This amount could be for deductibles or 
coinsurance not met.)  Please be sure to bring to Hudson Yards Surgery Center LLC, all your 
insurance cards that are in effect on the date of your surgery. If there is any balance after your 
insurance companies make their payments to us, you will be sent a statement from our billing 
office. Your surgeon has no control over these balances.  The amount that Hudson Yards Surgery 
Center, LLC. bills you is your responsibility. We send this statement to you after we are informed 
by your insurance carriers that you are responsible to us for this balance. 

Our anesthesia providers here at the Hudson Yards Surgery Center, LLC. are independent of the 
surgery center. We will provide them with copies of insurance cards that you bring with you. 
They will bill your insurance carriers directly. Occasionally, they will not be in a plan that your 
surgeon and the facility (Hudson Yards surgery Center, LLC.) are in. In the rare occasion that 
you receive a bill for anesthesia services, please feel free to call (212) 604-9800. 

Finally, if tissue is removed during your surgery, a pathologist must examine it. Insurance 
companies change labs frequently. Most often, your insurance company will cover the pathology 
bill. However, you may be responsible for a portion of the bill. In this situation, the bill you 
receive is your responsibility.  

If you have any question about the Hudson Yards surgery Center, LLC., please call (212) 
604-9800. 

Hudson Yards surgery Center, LLC. 

I have received a copy of this information and understand my financial responsibilities 
for this surgery.  

________________________________________________                               _____________ 
Patient/Guarantor Signature                                                                                         Date 


